Light, Cheryl

From: Light, Cheryl

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 2:37 PM

To: Light, Cheryl

Subject: FW: Cannon Red W 15-6 Re-Entry (SENW 15-2N-66W)

From: Brown Cannon [mailto:Bcannon497@aol.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 8:53 AM

To: Enright, Terry

Subject: Re: Cannon Red W 15-6 Re-Entry (SENW 15-2N-66W)

| think it got mailed in. This is my verbal approval. Brown

On Nov 15, 2016, at 5:12 AM, Enright, Terry <Terry.Enright@anadarko.com> wrote:

Brown,

Terry has already reviewed the location of this planned operation. Would you please acknowledge your
approval of this re-entry?

Thanks,

Terry

Terry D. Enright Staff Landman

Anadarko Petroleum Corp.

501 N. Division Blvd., Platteville, CO. 80651
terry.enright@anadarko.com
970-590-0729/970-515-1348

From: Hunt, Elizabeth

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 12:46 PM
To: Enright, Terry

Cc: Frantz, Sabrina

Subject: Cannon Red W 15-6 Re-Entry

Terry,

Please forward this email to the surface owner and ask him to consent via email to this re-entry.

The abandoned well (Cannon Red W 15-6) is located on your property. It needs to be re-
entered and re-plugged to improve the integrity of the well bore. Prior to commencement of
these operations, the Colorado QOil and Gas Conservation Commission requires the Operator

<image003.png> to inform you and to secure your agreement in writing. Please acknowledge your receipt of
this notice and your consent to the proposed operations by responding to this email.
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